
PROM 2018 

Guest and Dress Code Information 
 

Prom and Grand March will be held Saturday, April 28, 2018 at 

Pike Central High School. 

Prom Registration will take place in late February.  A list of points 

earned/balance due for juniors will be posted in the social 

studies area in January. 

POST Prom will be held immediately after prom. 

AGE OF GUESTS:  

 A prom guest must be in Grade 9 or older, but they must also be under age 21 

on the day of prom.   

 

 All prom attendees must be ONE of the following: 

 

1. Enrolled at Pike Central High School 

 

2. Enrolled at another high school—proof that the student is in good 

standing at their school will be required at registration.  Their principal 

must complete and sign a form. 

 

3. Enrolled in a high school homeschool program—proof of enrollment 

prior to Jan. 1, 2018 AND date of birth required at registration 

 

4. A graduate of Pike Central High School 

 

5. A graduate of another high school or homeschool—proof of 

graduation AND date of birth required at registration 

 

6. A student who obtained a GED—proof of completion AND date of 

birth required at registration 

 

7. Enrolled in a GED program—proof of enrollment prior to Jan. 1, 2018 

required at registration 
 



DRESS CODE:     

Reminder—it is your job to share the dress code with your guest! 

1. Formal attire is required.  This includes tuxedos, suits (jacket, tie, dress shirt and slacks), military 

dress uniforms, and formal dresses.   

2. Tuxedo coats may be removed after Grand March, but the dress shirt must remain on and 

buttoned during prom.  You may unbutton the collar once dancing begins, but not the entire 

shirt. 

3. Students may ONLY wear hats that are considered formal wear—no baseball caps. 

4. Shoes are required. 

5. Sunglasses are NOT to be worn during grand march. 

6. Piercings are prohibited when worn in any visible body part other than the ear or nose.  Only 

small studs are allowed in the nose. 

7. PROM DRESSES 

 Should not be shorter than fingertip length (this includes slits in dress) 

 

 Should not be too low cut in the back.  Your bottom should not show at any time 

during prom, whether you are standing, walking, sitting, dancing, leaning, etc; 
 

 Should not reveal cleavage.  No plunging necklines allowed. 

 

 Should not have cutouts that reveal skin on the midriff or sides of the dress.  No 2-

piece dresses that show midriff allowed. 

 

 Should not have sheer, skin-toned fabric that gives the illusion of bare skin in 

areas that should not be bare 

 

Please be responsible when choosing your dress for PROM. We have eliminated turning in 

pictures of your dress for pre-approval.  However, if you arrive and your dress is not 

appropriate you will be asked to leave and not return until you have appropriate attire. If you 

have a question about the dress you choose, please bring a picture and ask a principal.  Do 

not risk being sent home from prom. 


